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Horowhenua Scottish Society Hall, cnr Bartholomew Rd and Middlesex St 

www.levin-folk-music-club.org.nz/ 

Graham Wardrop 
Singer, song writer, acclaimed finger-style guitarist, luthier  

 

2020 got off to a busy start - gigs and concerts round and about, a highlight 
was playing for Sam Neill at Two Paddocks, his vineyard in Central Otago. 
Sam sang a song with me and has invited me back to his next event.  

After last year’s great run of five weeks of concerts and festivals in Canada, 
concerts of James Taylor’s music with my good friend Tom Rainey in 
Christchurch, Nelson and Golden Bay, the release of my CD ‘Ghost 
Written’, 2020’s sudden halt to everything with the COVID-19 lockdown 
was a shock to the system. 

However, I used the lockdown period to put together a new instrumental 
album which, predictably, I called ‘Lockdown’.  

I recently signed with New Frontier Records. Now you will find me on 
Spotify and other streaming sites.  

I am really looking forward to playing for you.  

Current article by Rosa Shiels: 
https://www.audioculture.co.nz/people/graham-wardrop  

My Website: www.grahamwardrop.com 

Blackboard Concert: Bookings for the blackboard slots will open at 7pm. 
All performances are to be one item of no more than 5 minutes. 
Remember to come prepared and practiced as blackboard items are public 
performances. We look forward to hearing our talented blackboard artists. 

 

 

Club Night: Friday  

25 September 
Come along and enjoy the 

relaxed atmosphere at the 

Scottish Hall. It is a great 

opportunity to perform on 

your own, or jam and join in 

with others. All welcome 

7.30pm, $2 entry with light 

supper.  

 

CLUB EVENTS 
 
SEPTEMBER 
Friday 11 September 

Concert Night with 

Graham Wardrop 

 (early start 7.30) 

Friday 25 September 

Club Night 

OCTOBER 
Friday 9 October 

Concert night with 

Martha Louise  

(early start 7.30) 

Friday 23 October 

 Club Night 

Newsletter contact 

Levin Folk Music Club  

c/o 303 Waitohu Valley 

Road, Otaki 5512 

cavanhaines72@gmail.c

om 

 

  

 

 

http://www.levin-folk-music-club.org.nz/
https://www.audioculture.co.nz/people/graham-wardrop


Club News  

Membership Subs 2019-2020 

Urgent reminder that annual subs are now due. You can 

renew your membership of $25 at the September concert 

night or pay online. If you would like to pay online the 

LFMC account number is 03-0667-0611942-00. Please 

include your name on the statement and Val will bring 

your new membership card to the September concert. It 

is also a good time to update your contact details if you 

have changed your phone number or email address.  

PLEASE NOTE you will be charged the non-

members entrance rate of $10 at the September 

concert if you do not renew your subs before or on 

the night.  

 2020 AGM 

The new committee comprises John and Val Jenkins, 

Dale Webb, Jean Hollis and chaired by Dianne Morris-

Madill. Our thanks to all members who support the Club 

during the year. 

Newsletter Editor 

 We are delighted to confirm Cavan Haines as Editor of 

our monthly newsletter 

Concert Night Set Up Helpers 

WE REALLY NEED YOUR HELP. Over recent 

months it has been difficult getting enough people to 

help set up the hall for concert nights. Many hands make 

light work but it is being left to a very few dedicated 

committee members to get the job done. If you could 

help then come down to the Scottish Hall at 4.00pm on 

the Friday of the concert. It takes about an hour with 

lots of helpers. Ta 

 DALE  Concert News 

 Sunday Café  2pm Concerts  with 

 2Tone (Geoffrey Culverwell)   Sept 20th 

 The Faustians  Oct 4th   

  Pip Payne Bluesman Oct 18th   

Dale is doing a great job…  Join her Facebook page 

Dale’s Acoustic Live Events for info on upcoming  

Concerts or contact 027 2079695  

or dalewebb143@gmail.com for bookings  

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

      

Other Music Events Coming Up  

Dale’s Acoustic Live Events 

Dale now on our committee is doing a 

great job in bringing so many talented 

artists to the Horowhenua. For 

information on what Dale has got lined 

up in the future either txt 027 2079695 

or email dalewebb143@gmail.com 

 

 

Te Takeretanga o Kura-hau-pō (Levin) 

Friday lunchtime concerts 12.00- 1.00pm. It is worth 

popping down to check out these concerts. Usually 

featuring local musicians, including Club members. If 

you would like to perform contact Hendrix Warren  at 

Te Takere. 

 

Jazz Jam  

When: Third Sunday of the month, 

2.00 to 3.30pm 

Where: Te Takeretanga o Kura-hau-

pō (Levin) 

Whether you are looking for a place to hone your 

musical skills or simply want to take in some great 

sounds, the monthly Jazz Jam is the place to be. 

Always lots on at Te Takere and Te Awahou Nieuwe 

Stroom. Check out their websites for details. 

 

Spring Fling Reikorangi Civil Defence Hall 

Oct 18 10.30am- 12.30  As part of the ‘Spring 

Fling’ https://www.reikorangiresidents.com/News-

and-Events.php   :  murrayforsdyke@gmail.com 

(029)920-3785 

 

 Levin Arts @ the Park – Sunday 22nd Nov 

Organisers are calling for local musicians to do 2-3 

songs during this free event. Contact Dale if interested 

06 3686001 

mailto:dalewebb143@gmail.com
https://www.reikorangiresidents.com/News-and-Events.php
https://www.reikorangiresidents.com/News-and-Events.php
mailto:murrayforsdyke@gmail.com


Other Music Clubs in the Region  

Scottish Music Manawatu 

For more information, call Glenice on 3584899. 

Palmerston North Folk Music Club 

Who: Anyone interested in playing, singing, or listening to 

folk music. 

Where: Theosophical Society Hall, 304 Church Street, 

Palmerston North, New Zealand. 

When: 8pm every Friday night. 

How much: $5 public, $3 club members, FREE school-age 

kids & 'first-timers' - (extra on concert nights).  

Contact On: palmyfolkclub@gmail.com 

 

Thanks for the Support 

Support our local music store. Show your membership 

card in store for a discount. You’ll be surprised at the 

range available in store. From guitar picks and music 

stands, music books, ukuleles to sound systems, 

amplifiers, recording equipment and more.  

 

 
The Horowhenua Chronicle supports the LFMC by 

publishing an article each month advertising our Concert 

Nights. This is one of the main ways we let our 

community know what is happening at the club. Thanks 

to the Chronicle for this important support. 
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